

National Savings Committee

President and Chairman: SIR ROBERT BELLINGER GBE

District Office:
Heath House
565 London Road
ISLEWORTH, Middx. TW7 4EE
Tel: 01 560 2177 Ext.37

2nd November 1974

Dear Mr. Suter,

I am sorry that you were unable to come to the Reception and Annual General Meeting of our Borough Savings Committee this October to receive your Long Service Badge from the Mayor. Your badge is now enclosed, with the congratulations and thanks of the Borough Savings Committee.

May I take this opportunity of thanking you personally for your work in the National Savings Movement. The time and enthusiasm involved in running your group year after year is most appreciated.

Yours sincerely

Ruled Newton

RICHARD NEWTON

District Commissioner.